
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I am pleased to confirm that – through me, my immediate collaborators, and 

quite likely some colleagues in the Department of Political Science – the 

Technische Universität Darmstadt will gladly participate and collaborate in 

the CAPES / PrInt Project together with Mackenzie Presbyterian University. 

Especially in regard to the global actions required with regard to emerging 

technologies, the link between our academic communities can contribute to 

greater internationalization and understanding. 

In this context, we will contribute to the following functions and tasks as 

established in the work program: 

a. We will participate in workshops and intellectual exchange on our 

ongoing research.  

b. We will welcome and provide an academic setting for recipients of 

PhD scholarships. 

c. We will assume the position of visiting professor in Brazil for a period 

of 15 days to 1 month. 

d. We will welcome and host recipients of research scholarships. 

e. We will contribute to professional training courses. 
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At the Technische Universität Darmstadt I will act as liaison and contact person for this collaboration: 

Prof. Dr. Alfred Nordmann, Fachbereich 2, Institut für Philosophie, Dolivostr. 15, 64293 Darmstadt, 

Tel number: +49 6151 16-57334 and +49 6151 16-57488. In the attachment you will find a copy of my 

CV. 

This Letter of Intent is the formal beginning of our friendly co-operation. No legal or financial 

obligation is implied by it. The details and the specific work plan will be considered in our first planning 

meetings. 

 

 

 

    (Alfred Nordmann) 


